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 Heavenly Sunlight (611) - Dusty Woodruff
We Shall Assemble (718)

Lord’s Prayer - Tim Bolger
Genesis 1:31-2:3 - Lee Norman

Revelation 22:1-5 - Anita Swayne
Kingdom Here - Ben Brinkerhoff

Healer of My Soul
That’s Why We Praise Him
Communion - Phil Morris

Doxology - Giving
Just a Little Talk With Jesus (959) - Coins for Christ
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Children's Memory Verse for November: Trust in the Lord with all your heart, and do not rely on your own insight.
In all your ways acknowledge Him and He will make straight your paths. Proverbs 3:5-6

_______________________________

_______________________________News & Notes

Praying for our Campus View Family

Lowell Rainey is recuperating; pray for continues improvement
Steve McElroy: physical therapy for back pain
Elizabeth Wilson (Renae Daniel’s grandmother) is at the end of her earthly life. Pray for her and the family.
Audri Crews’ sister, Angela: diagnosed with breast cancer
Lillie Porter: congestive heart failure Eddie Jackson: New Beginnings in Christ

Chi Ekwenye Hendricks and Susana homes
Venezuela Relief Efforts 
Waldron family: Mission Upreach

Athenia Myrick’s stepfather’s cancer has returned
Kate Woods: Praise God! latest test results are good!
Marty Payne (former member): slow growing brain tumor

The annual Turkeypalooza can drive has started! We have been assigned 175 cans of sweetened condensed milk.
Bins are in the foyer and the kitchen for donations. See Allison Rector with questions. Next Sunday is the last
Sunday to bring cans.

Congratulations to our pumpkin carving winners Anna Bolger and Jordan & Ivy Woodruff!

Join us tonight in the Fellowship Hall with Dr. Chi Ekwenye-Hendricks of Nigeria. Dinner at 5:30 followed by Chi’s
presentation about God’s work through Right Steps in Nigeria. Child care provided during the presentation. 

Walt Moore has completed his radiation treatment. Praise God! Thank you for all your prayers and support during this
journey!

Sharon and I would like to thank everyone for their cards, calls and prayers regarding my recent hospitalization. Also,
my recent PET scan came back completely clear. No more cancer! God does hear our prayers and for that I am
comforted and confident. Dennis Bosquet

We are looking to hire apprentices and interns to assist with our college and youth ministries. 
The College Ministry Apprenticeship is a part-time, two-year program starting in the Summer or Fall of 2025. The
purpose of the apprenticeship is to expand our reach to the UGA campus and deepen the spiritual formation of
college students. This position will be a fundraised position. If you would like to contribute to this program, please
reach out to Brink.
We are also searching for Youth Ministry Interns for Summer 2025. The interns will work with Allison and Brink to
serve and lead our youth into closer relationships with one another and Christ. This position is funded through the
church budget. 
Please pray that God would lead the right people to us, prepare us to receive and care for them well, and equip us all
to live into our calling in Christ through the power of the Holy Spirit. Brink is leading the search for both candidates. If
you have any connections, please let him know.

Weekly events: High School Dinner & Devo Sundays 6PM; College Dinner & Devo Sundays 6:30PM Fellowship Hall;
Ladies’ Class Tuesdays 10AM Fellowship Hall; Men’s Group Wednesdays 10AM Eastside CFA

Pray for Lee Jackson and his family following the passing of Lee’s sister, Edith Willard.


